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Shane Reynolds 26 Fried Ave Bristol, Rl

proposed bills h5436 h5443 h5651 h5652 h5654 h5889 h5890 and h5891 are in direct violation of the State of Rhode
Island constitution and cannot be legally passed. If our politicians need a reminder it states in Article 1 section 22 “ The
right of the people to keep and bear arms shall not be infringed “



